Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School



Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School
(Matthew 7:24-27: The Wise and Foolish Builders)

Pesilience Curiosity Honesty Pesnect Empathy













We made it to the end of Term 2! I am so proud of all the children that took part in the Nativity yesterday. They are a true credit to us all and have really kick started Christmas for us all.

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas with friends and family and look forward to welcoming you all back on January 3rd January 2023!

Work will be starting on our new classrooms in January 2023. Please ensure that squirrels and badgers children bring in a coat, water bottle, lunch bag (if needed) from January onwards.

NO BAGS please as we have no storage while our new classrooms are being built!

Squirrels will walk down to the classroom at the bottom of the playground and badgers will go through HH outdoor area and through the fire exit to enter and exit from

January. Hedgehogs remains the same.

I thank you for your patience and understanding while our new classrooms are built.





Christmas Fayre

The money has been counted and the final amount is

£647.15 which is amazing!
Thank you all so much for your support

Future Dates:

We return to school on Tuesday 3rd January 2023





Please could I remind all parents to not park in the entrance / exit of the car park.

Please drive into the car park and park your car and then walk your child over the road. Thank you for your understanding and consideration of others.

